
File a Formal Complaint - Esther 

Eduncan4188 reported  (Tue, 22 May at 1:08 PM) via Portal Meta 
Per Communication with PDC the Letter Head used is a violation of the PDC 
RCW 42.17A.555 
 
Thank You 
********************* 
 
 
 
Hi Esther, 

RCW 42.17A.555 states: "No elective official nor any employee of his or her 
office nor any person appointed to or employed by any public office or agency 
may use or authorize the use of any of the facilities of a public office or agency, 
directly or indirectly, for the purpose of assisting a campaign for election of 
any person to any office or for the promotion of or opposition to any ballot 
proposition." 
  
A candidate endorsement on official government letterhead would appear to 
fall under that prohibition.  
 
Kim Bradford 
 
 
-- 
To respond, please reply to this email.  
  
Washington Public Disclosure Commission 
http://www.pdc.wa.gov 
1.360.753.1111 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13018309681
http://www.pdc.wa.gov/


 

 


